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To whom it may concern,  

 

I’m writing to you in support of the legislation of class 1 ,3 and 4 all terrain vehicles to 

be able to be driven on roads other than interstates. 

It would open up opportunities for revenue and the ability to ride on roads that are 

closed to ride on at this time.  

I use mine for farm and  recreational. I’m unable to drive it on the road and it would 

be a great convenience to be able to.  

 


